
P-04-397 Living Wage – Correspondence from the petitioner to 

the Clerking team, 16.09.2013 

 
Dear Sian,  
 
Sorry for this delayed reply.  
 
I appreciate that the formal deadline has now passed for a reply from the young people who 
unfortunately  due to school holidays and new school term commitments were only able to meet and 
review the correspondence yesterday evening.  
 
In case there is still scope for feedback to be given to the Committee Members, the only question they 
had after reading the Minister’s reply was for more information regarding the status of the Welsh 
Government Advisory Group on the Living Wage (on which Save the Children was given a seat as a result 
of this petition) and the role of this Group (which has not met for some months) within the new 
proposed approach of placing the Living Wage within the remit of the Workforce Partnership Council.  
 
Could you confirm with me if the Members will definitely not receive this information prior to the next 
Committee meeting. 
 
Thanks for your consideration of this matter.  
 
Catherine 
 


